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Hello New Horizons Tasmania Community,

| hope this message finds you all in high spirits as we embrace the joys of April. It's with great delight
that | bring you some exciting updates and events to look forward to.

New Horizons Becks Mitre 10 Great Western Tiers Cycle Challenge:

A massive thank you to our sponsors, volunteers, and participants for their unwavering support of
the New Horizons Becks Mitre 10 Great Western Tiers Cycle Challenge. Together, we've raised over
$14,000! Every dollar raised will directly contribute to providing sport, recreational, and social
opportunities for our New Horizons members. Your generosity and dedication are truly
commendable.

Your Feedback Matters:

Keep an eye out for surveys in your inbox over the next month. Your input is invaluable as we
evaluate and enhance our programs to better serve you. Additionally, Steph and Kaity from 3P
Advisory will be visiting various regions to engage with you about New Horizons Tasmania and the
programs you participate in. Your insights and cooperation are integral to this process, and we're
grateful for your involvement in the evaluation.

‘Champions’ Leadership Program:

Get ready for the third instalment of ‘Champions,’ our very own leadership program. This initiative
has already produced numerous success stories, and we're thrilled to offer this opportunity once
again. Don't miss out—reach out to your sport and rec coordinators to secure your spot!

Board Meeting and Programs Visit:

Our Board will be heading to the Northwest this month for our board meeting and to witness some
of our programs in action. We eagerly anticipate connecting with you all in Penguin and gaining
valuable insights into the impact of our initiatives.

Upcoming Multi-Sport Day in Penguin:

We're eagerly anticipating the multi-sport day in Penguin this May and hope to see as many of you
from around the State participate as possible. If you're unable to attend due to any reason, whether
it's transport or otherwise, please don't hesitate to reach out. We're here to support you in any way
we can.

As we navigate through April, let's cherish the moments of connection, growth, and joy. Wishing you
all a Happy and Safe Easter filled with love, laughter, and chocolate!

Warm regards,

Belinda Kitto
CEO, New Horizons Tasmania
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April Birthdays

1st Lyn Tanner

2nd Eden George

3rd Alan Dengate & Amber
Vanderschaaf

5th MJ & Tyson Parbs

Bt Scott Claridge, Maureen

Roberts & Andrea Green

7th Josh Johnson

8th Zeb Hovington

S9th | Tony Lodge & Elosie Lunn

12th Josh Wyley

14th Judy Jones

15th Geoff Forsyth

16th Saskia van Heek

18th Lauren Bartninkaitis &
Sally Le Fevre

24th Hayden Simmons

30th Liam Newman
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New Members

We are thrilled to extend a warm welcome to all
our new members, and we can't wait to embark on
exciting adventures together!

Hayden Simmons, Charendas Khapangi, Northania
Griffiths and Colin Butterworth - Volunteer

Asaiah Colman, Thomas Moss, and Wade Fleming.

NHT Clothing Orders
NOW OPEN!

Do you fancy decking yourself out in some of our
NHT Clothing for 20247 Orders are now open for

Navy Member Polo $45.00 each
Navy Shorts $40.00 each
Puffy Jacket $90.00 each

Puffy Vest $82.00 each

Orders close on Friday 19 April and payment must
be made with the order.

Size charts are available at the office.
If you have any queries please contact one of our
Team at the office via phone or email.



CURIOUS ABOUT PICKLEBALL?

TRY IT OUT AT OUR TASTER EVENTS!

First Session:

Day/Time: Tuesday 16th April 10am-1lam

Where: 83 Federal St, North Hobart

Second Session
Day/Time: Friday 19th April 4-5pm
Where: at Moonah Sports Centre

Please contact Jen on 0439 091 635 or
jennifer@newhorizonstas.org.au to register

REGULAR PICKLEBALL PROGRAMS COMMENCING SEASON 2

Day/Time: Tuesday 30th April from 10-11am
Where: 83 Federal Street North Hobart.

and

Day/Time: Friday 3rd May from 4-5pm

Where: Moonah Sports Centre 17 Gormanston Road, Moonah.
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DINNER CLUB

Day/Time: Monday 15th April at
6pm

Where: Queens Head Hotel, 400
Elizabeth St, North Hobart.

SET SAIL WITH US AND
SAILABILITY TASMANIA!

Day/Time: Friday 12th April from
10am-12pm

Where: Kings Pier Marine Gate
Cost: S12

ATTENTION PLEASE

Junior Multisport program
has been postponed




Netball Tasmania

South &

Netball Tasmania presents Inclusion Netball in Hobart and Launceston.
Commencing on Friday 12th April from 1-2pm.
If you are interested please contact our regional Sport Coordinators
Jen on 0439 091 635 or jennifer@newhorizonstas.org.au
North: Tom on 6326 3344 or tom(@newhorizonstas.org.au

cecen 1 meme [NGESION NETBALL
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FRIDAYS 1-2PM

ACTIVITY FOCUS/ROUND

12TH APRIL TRAINING BASIC NETBALL SKILLS

19TH APRIL TRAINING SHOOTING & DEFENDING

NO COST | ALL WELCOME (MIXED, 15+) h
o

REGISTER VIA THE QR CODE

26TH APRIL TRAINING GAME SENSE

LAUNCESTON: PCYC LAUCESTON,
NEWSTEAD

‘ N 3RD MAY MATCH PLAY
HOBART: HOBART NETBALL & SPORTS
CENTRE, COURT 7

ROUND 1

10TH MAY MATCH PLAY ROUND 2

17TH MAY MATCH PLAY ROUND 3

3 WEEKS OF TRAINING, FOLLOWED

BY AN 8 WEEKS COMPETITION 24TH MAY

MATCH PLAY ROUND 4

EVERY WEEK FROM FRIDAY, 12TH 31ST MAY MATCH PLAY ROUND 5

APRIL UNTIL FRIDAY, 21STJUNE

7TH JUNE MATCH PLAY ROUND 6

NO TEAMS NEEDED
JUST SHOW UP AND PLAY!

14TH JUNE MATCH PLAY ROUND 7

21ST JUNE MATCH PLAY ROUND 8

The Northeast have finished with their swimming of a Monday and are having
an Easter Egg before the Easter break, on Monday the 25th of March.

They are recommencing after the break on the 6th of May at a different venue.

The new venue is at Northbourne Park and only meeting every 2nd Monday of
the month.
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North News

CAROL TANNER
SWIMMING CARNIVAL

The annual Carol Tanner Swimming Carnival
was held at the Scottsdale Aquatic Centre on
Sunday, March 3rd. Well done to all 15
members that participated in various events
across the day from freestyle, backstroke,
butterfly, relay’s, to across the pool events. NPT

A big thank you to Vicki and her wonderful

group of volunteers from the Northeast and
the Scottsdale Aquatic Centre staff for such an |
amazing event.

Extended congratulations to our major award
winners form the Carnival.

AL HE,
Male Champion: Jarret Green _\§5 x

K2\
Female Champion: Sarah Squires Mental Health . X@ .
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Carol Tanner Memorial Award: Finn Hilder First Aid Training /\&]A//POR—T S
17 & 18 April 2024, Launceston:

We are offering Mental Health First Aid
S I Training to staff and volunteers are
interested in the training.

The training is run by our southern Sport

DINNER CLUB NORTH & Recreation Coordinator Stu and will be

held at the New Horizons Tasmania

Mechesay e tiapil office in Mowbray. The training_is two full
At 6pm days on the 17th and 18th of April.
Hog's Breath Cafe
Book via office Please call To register your interest please contact
6326 3344 Tom in the NHT office or via email on

tom@newhorizonstas.org.au
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Greetings to the North West Coasters, we are eagerly
anticipating the opportunity to meet new parents,
carers, support staff, and members over the next

month.
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A special thank you goes out to Clint for
his dedication in traveling from
Launceston to attend our AFL training
sessions. Your positive attitude and
encouragement make a significant impact
every time you train.

We would love to hear
from you!

We will soon be holding a Members Voice
session where your ideas take centre stage!
Parents, carers, and support workers, we
extend a heartfelt invitation to join in this
engaging activity. Your voices matter, and
we're eager to listen!

We will have more
information available in
the next few weeks.
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We're excited to start a "Dinner
Club" soon! We'll be switching
between the West and East sides
of the coast to make it easier for
everyone to join in without
traveling too far.

Mark your calendars for the
4th of May
because it's going to be a blast at
Dial Park Penguin!

Join us for our "Come and Try Day"
where we've lined up a bunch of
exciting activities just for you.
From Tee ball to Pickle Ball, Arts and
Crafts, and much more, there's
something for everyone!

Stay tuned as we'll be sharing more
details in the coming two weeks.

Keep a close watch on our Facebook
page for updates. And remember, if
you have any questions, don't
hesitate to reach out to Rodney
via email
rodney(@newhorizonstas.org.au or
give him a call at 0455 313 179.
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Facbook Community
Groups

Did you know that in addition to our main New
Horizons Tasmania Facebook page, we also
have separate community group pages tailored
to specific regions?

These groups are perfect for sharing
information that's especially relevant to our
members in those areas. We'd be thrilled if you
joined the group for your region:

- NHT Community Group - SOUTH
- NHT Community Group -
- NHT Community Group -

Joining these groups will ensure you stay
connected with local updates and events. We
look forward to seeing you there!

DON'T
FORGET

o= (@) UTRSPORTS

20249 TAS
PWiIl OPEN

Tennis World
Launceston

20-21 APRIL

( Register at tournaments.tennis.com.au
\o

Registrations Close 10th April - For more info, contact
Simon via saufderheide@tennis.com.au | 0466 945 186
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Meet Jessica O’Brien, Marketing &
Communications Coordinator -

NORTH

Hello, I'm Jessica!

You'll see me around the North Office, usually
with a bunch of cameras, taking pictures at
our events all over the state. | own Kitsune
Visuals, my own business for making content,
so I'm often ready to capture some great
photos.

When I'm not busy filming, you can find me
working out at the gym, watching anime, or
spending time with my dog, Dexter.



BECKS MITRE 10 WESTERN TIERS o &

c Yc I E new horizons
5 B W

We raised more than $14,000! —'-Q\;\é
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A big thank you to our incredible sponsors, volunteers, and participants for making the
New Horizons Becks Mitre 10 Great Western Tiers Cycle Challenge a success!

Explore a collection of amazing event photos.




